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SECURITY SERVICE FEDERAL CREDIT UNION DONATES $10,000 TO AVEN’S VILLAGE  
AT ISLAND GROVE  

 
December 5, 2014 (Greeley, CO) – Aven’s Village, an all-inclusive playground project underway at Island Grove 

Regional Park, has received a $10,000 donation from Security Service Federal Credit Union’s charitable foundation 

to help the fundraising efforts of the project.  Rev. Arron Chambers in partnership with Shanes’ Inspiration and the 

City of Greeley Culture, Parks, and Recreation staff received the check from Rick Weber, SVP Mountain Region, 

Member Service, Hunter Doyle, Greeley Branch Manager, Laura McFadden, AVP Northern Colorado, Member 

Service and Amy Matisek, Branch Marketing and Community Relations Manager.  

The vision of Aven’s Village is to build an inclusive playground at Island Grove where children of all 

abilities can play together without barriers. “Generous donations like the one we received from Security Service 

Federal Credit Union is making this dream become a reality,” stated Andy McRoberts, Director of Culture, Parks 

and Recreation for the City of Greeley. “We are thrilled that so many local organizations and businesses have 

stepped up to help fund Aven’s Village.” Shane’s Inspiration (a non-profit organization devoted to creating inclusive 

playgrounds and programs that unite children of all abilities), is partnering with the fundraising team help them reach 

their goals. McRoberts has also applied for grant funding to assist with the financial needs to make this inclusive 

park come to fruition, however, to meet all their goals additional funding and resources are needed. An 

accessible park in the Greeley community would mean that children with disabilities would be able to play with 

their family and friends without limitations, something that is vital to any community. 

To make a donation to Aven’s Village at Island Grove and help make the project a reality visit 

www.avensvillage.com or send checks payable to: SI FPO Aven’s Village (Shane’s Inspiration for Purposes of 

Aven’s Village) and mail to c/o Tom Welch, 501 N. 14th Avenue, Greeley, CO 80631. Support the project by 

liking them on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/friends/requests/?fcref=rup#!/avensvillage. For more 

information, contact Sarah Boyd, Parks Planner, at 970.336.4180. 
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